

July 21, 2017

Barbara Fultz Administrative Support Technician Napa County Executive Office 1195 Third Street, Room 310 Napa, CA 94559-3082

Re: Reappointment of Charles Morse and Betty Rhodes

Dear Ms. Fultz,

Thank you for providing me with the information regarding the reappointment of Charles Morse and Betty Rhodes to serve another term on the Board of Directors for the Area Agency on Aging Serving Napa and Solano. They have been effective advocates for older adults, and made positive contributions to our Board. We support their nominations.

It is always a pleasure doing business with you, and I thank you for your assistance with this matter.

Sincerely,

Leanne Martinsen

**Executive Director** 

Cc: Ryan Gregory, Napa County Supervisor, District 2

Diane Dillon, Napa County Supervisor, District 3

Carolyn Wrage, AAoA Board Chair

Rev. Tony Ubalde, AAoA Membership Committee Chair